Uity of vllbuquerque

P.O.BOX 1203 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

——
]
—
e
—

September 19, 1983

vir. Duane Logan

Beotechnical Research & Services, Ltd.
501 Kinley NE

Albuyuerque, NM 87102

RE: B20 First Street NW {(Dated September 14, 1983)

Paar Mr, Logan:

The referenced drainage plan is approved; however, I would recommend
that your client raise the finished floor elevation one (1) foot above the
top of the curb in view of the "AD" (Depth 1) zone designation for First
Street as identified on the Flood Insurance Rate Maps. The building plans
will be signed off with the inclusion of the approved plan in the building

set.
If you have any questions regardinﬁ the above, please call me at
766-7467, '
Very truly yours,
Fr;zjzfv;:1i ‘
Design Hydrologist
FJA/ dw
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